Camden Military Chapel

The 2007-2008 school year at Camden Military
Academy is the first full year that cadets have
mayrched into the newly-built chapel every
Sunday morning at 9:00am Chaplain Ben
Skefton and the cadet religious staff have
produced many memorable services, with
special speakers such as Mrs. Deborah Hartley,
Maj. Speedy Johnson, and Col. Tom Austin.
The chapel was also used for college day
presentations, Sen. John McCain's rally, and
other important meetings and activities.




